
What’s happening at  
APRIL 2014 

MARCH’S  

STUDENT OF THE MONTH 

Mary Helen Mendheim 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
 

 

 

 

April 4-6 – SEADAC’S Princesses & Pirates at the Dothan Civic 
Center   
 

April 5 – Princesses & Pirates Treasure Hunt  (see flyer) 
 

April 7-10 – DSD Ad/Picture View Week  
 

 

April 10 – Deadline for Ads   
 

 

April 30 – DSD RECITAL TICKETS GO ON SALE AT THE 

DOTHAN CIVIC CENTER   
 

 

May 17,  2014 - 8:30 am Dress Rehearsal for  
Saturday night recital - Dothan Civic Center  

1:30 pm Dress Rehearsal for Sunday recital - Dothan 

Civic Center  
 

May 17,  2014 - 6:30 Recital for all Levels 1 & up - Dothan 
Civic Center  
 

May 18,  2014 - 2:00 Recital for all Creative Movement & 

Kindergarten classes & P.Teams - Dothan Civic Center  
 

 

NEW! *Acrobatic Classes will have  

demonstrations this year at the Dothan School of Dance 

during their regular classes the week AFTER the  
recital—May 19-22—Parents Invited  

Teacher’s Tip of the Month: 
 In my classes "can't" is not a word I allow.  When I 

hear a student use it, I simply remind them that  

they might "not be able" to do it now, but with  

practice and hard work they "will be able" to  
do the step.  This applies only in dance, but  

in every day life.  ~ Stephanie Beckett  

 



RECITAL  

INFORMATION 

5 Year and Over Attendance List has been emailed 

and is posted in the lobby.  Please be sure to check 

to see if your name is spelled correctly and if every-

one is listed for the appropriate year.  Deadline for 

corrections is April 10th.   

Recital Ads must be completed and turned in by 

April 10th.  

Dressing Room Sign-Up Sheet is posted in the 

lobby. We need parents to please sign up to help 

backstage during the recital. 

Recital T-Shirts will be available to purchase or  

order during picture week. 

Recital DVD’s as on sale for $45.00 (includes sales 

tax).  Forms will be available in the lobby during  

picture week. 

Recital Line-up will be posted in the lobby.  Please 

check to make sure that your child does not have 

dances that are back to back.  Please note on the 

list, if they do.   

Parents Club Trophies and Flowers will be available 

to order during picture week.  Form will be emailed 

and you may drop in the Parents Club drop box  

picture view week.    

 

Students in the News 

CONGRATULATIONS TO:  

Elizabeth Bond  
Little Miss Dothan  












